From: <a href="mailto:sandpledger@cox.net">sandpledger@cox.net</a> [mailto:sandpledger@cox.net]

Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2015 10:59 AM To: zRepresentative Tami Zawistowski

Subject: Re: Public hearing May 11th on proposed tax hike...

Dear Rep. Zawistowski,

Thank you for emailing me about the upcoming State Budget. Please consider this email as my testimony in lieu of an appearance at the republican public hearing. I am in support of the Governor's Budget. I do not consider personal incomes above \$500,000 to be middle class, and based on the attached editorial, I do not see where the budget would hurt the middle class.

Thank you for considering my opinion.

Sincerely, Susan Ledger